SHOW SECRETARY & MANAGER NEWSLETTER

December 2022



NRHA Office Closed Dec 23- Jan 1

- The NRHA Office will be closed for the holidays December 23rd January 1st. We will reopen the office Monday, January 2nd. We have a very dedicated staff at NRHA, and we look forward to focusing that dedication on our families during this season. With that, we appreciate your understanding and will be glad to serve you soon! NRHA wishes you a Happy Holiday and a joyful New Year!
- -Don't forget: You can submit nearly any transaction online on ReinerSuite and the effective date is the date submitted!

Proofing Results Tip - 2 or More Judges

- A small, but little thing to keep your eyes peeled for when reviewing your results. If you have more than one judge working a class, take a quick glance at the lowest score listed for class. Did you have two judges, but the lowest score is a 70? We witnessed a few stumbles with this last year - when one judge's score was not added in to the total. In one case, it impacted payouts in the class! We know the show office can get hectic, so thought this might be a good thought to share for your upcoming year!

New Technology & Communication

- Technology can be a wonderful thing and provide us with new tools that improve our way of life. On the flip side, these new tools can have unforseen drawbacks if not tested or fully vetted. We are supporters of new ideas and technology – but kindly ask for you to communicate with the NRHA office if you are considering something out-of-the-box related to tracking judges scores, posting results, videoing runs, etc. We all may need time to inform members, look for possible rule issues, seeks approval of the board, achieve buy in to progress forward, etc.